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| July 30, 1999
!

Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley
President, Nuclear Generation Group
Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Regulatory Services

! . Executive Towers West lli
1400 Opus Place, Suite 500
Downers Grove,IL 60515

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT 50-254/99014(DRS); 50-265/99014:0RS)
1

Dear Mr. Kingsley: i

: - l
On July 15,1999, the NRC completed the pilot breline biennial heat sink inspection at your

'

| Quad Cities Nuclear Station. The results of this inspection were discussed on July if *04
with Mr. Bohlke and other members of your staff. The enclosed report presents the res a,

this inspection.

The inspection consisted of a review of documents related to heat exchanger testing and
performance as well as interviews with responsible personnel.

I

Based on the results of this inspection, NRC identified an issue which was categorized as being I
of low risk significance. This issue has been entered into your corrective action program. In i
addition, two previously identified issues were evaluated under the risk significance i

determination process and were determined to be of low risk significance, although regulatory
requirements were violated.' Based on the review of these two issues, one Non-Cited Violation

' was identified and is discussed in the subject inspection report.i

IIl you contest the Non-Cited Violation, you should provide a response within 30 days of the date
of this inspection report, with the basis for your denial, to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
ATTN: Document Control Desk, Washington, DC 20555-0001, with copies to the Regional
Administrator, Region lli and the Director, Office of Enforcement, United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555-0001.

In accordance \vith 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its |
enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR). j
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have conceming this inspection.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by John M. Jacobson

John M. Jacobson, Chief
Mechanical Engineering Branch

Docket Nos. 50-254; 50-265
License Nos. DPR-29; DPR-30

Enclosure: Inspection Report 50-254/99014(DRS); 50-265/99014(DRS)

cc w/ encl: D. Helwig, Senior Vice President
H. Stanley, PWR Vice President
C. Crane, BWR Vice President
R. Krich, Vice President, Regulatory Services
DCD - Licensing
J. Dimmette, Jr., Site Vice President
G. Bames, Quad Cities Station Manager
C. Peterson, Regulatory Affairs Manager
M. Aguilar, Assistant Attorney General
State Liaison Officer, State of Illinois
State Liaison Officer, State of Iowa
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission
W. Leech, Manager of Nuclear

MidAmericar. Energy Company
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. Distribution:

AJM (E-Mail)
RPC (E-Mail)
Project Mgr., NRR w/enci
J. Caldwell, Rlli w/ encl
B. Clayton, Rlll w/enci j
SRI Quad Cities w/enci
DRP w/ encl
DRS w/ enc!
Rlli PRR w/enct
PUBLIC IE-01 w/ encl
Docket File w/enci
GREENS
LEO (E-Mail)
DOCDESK (E-Mail)
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